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Ryan Morhart

Jordon Lowe
Thursday, April 5, 2018 7:34 PM
Ryan Morhart
Earls

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

I support the extension of earls's liquor licence to 2am.

Thank you,

Jordon Lowe
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Ryan Morhart

Rya Bartram <rya.bartram@flightcentre.ca>
Thursday, April 5, 2018 4:35 PM
Ryan Morhart
Earl’s Proposed Hours

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hi there!

I just received a letter asking for my comments on Earl's proposed extension of their liquor license.

I fully support more options for late night food and drinks in the area.
Their liquor license doesn't impact our business at all, we will probably be visiting them during their new later hours!

~~
Team Leader
Flight Centre Broughton St

f[
~] Office: +1 250 412 0140 | Toll Free: +1 866 210 6135

Cell: +1 250 927 0467

@rya_papaya

I r— j 615 Broughton St
J Victoria British Columbia V8W 1C8

Canada

Years in the industry:1
Countries visited: 14
Favourite Destination: Japan
Next trip: Las Vegas - April 13th - 18th

J After Hours Emergency Assist: +1 844 873 5491

| I’m only a call, text or email away!
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1715 Government Street
Victoria, BC
V8W 1Z4

Mayor Lisa Helps and Council
City of Victoria
c/o Mr. Ryan Morhart -Manager. Permits and Inspections
No.1 Centennial Square
Victoria, BC
V8W 1P8

April 14, 2018

Re: Application to Amend Liquor Licence- Extend Hours- Earl’s Restaurant

Dear Mayor Helps and Council.
The DRA Land Use Committee has reviewed the application to amend the Liquor Licence for
Earl's Restaurant. It is our understanding that the scope of changes is to extend the hours of
liquor service from 1:00 am to 2:00 am Friday and Saturday.

Feedback from the committee is as follows:
® There are no residences immediately nearby which makes this an appropriate spot for

late operating hours.
« There are several other Liquor establishments in close proximity that currently operate

until 2:00 am and the addition of another adds to this concentration.
• There are instances of Food Primary licences behaving as Liquor Primary Licences in the

late hours
• Any proposed hours of operation beyond what is typical for downtown business of this

type would create a “destination establishment and corresponding public nuisance.
« This Food Primary has a large Patio and late operating hours may be incompatible with

neighbours.
• The current COV noise bylaw is not suited to govern in cases of noise generated by

liquor establishments.
© This application submitted no cover letter ’ that explains the rationale for the request for

the extension of hours or what type of food services (food service is required by the Food
Primary Licence) or tarqet clientele are proposed for the late hours. The lack of
information makes it difficult for the public to assess if approval is in the public interest.

The DRA LUC points out those Food Primary establishments effectively acting like Liquor Primary
establishments in the late hours as well as the concentration of many late night liquor
establishments with the same closing hours is potentially problematic.



DRA LUC members strongly support a vibrant downtown that includes late night dnnking
establishments. There was not a consensus within the DRALUC on this application.
Sincerely,

Land Use Committee. Downtown Residents Association




